Juan Morado Jr,

en eSC 333 West Wacker Drive, Suite 1900
Chicago, IL 60606

Direct Dial: 312.212.4967

Fax: 312.757.9192
jmorado@beneschlaw.com

May 28, 2019 RECEIVED

MAY 99 2019

VIA FEDEX
EALTH FACILITIES &
SEEV!CES REVIEW BOARD
Courtney Avery

Board Administrator

Health Facilities and Services Review Board
Illinois Department of Public Health

525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor
Springfield, 1llinois 62761

Re:  The Rehabilitation Institute of Southern Illinois, Project #19-021- Letter of
Support- Mayor of Shiloh

Dear Ms. Avery:

Enclosed please find a letter of support for Project #19-021, The Rehabilitation Institute
of Southern 1llinois from James A. Vernier, 11, Mayor of the Village of Shiloh.

If you have any questions or need any additional information regarding the project, please
feel free to contact me via phone at 312-212-4967 or via email at JMorado(@beneschlaw.com
You can also contact my colleague Mark Silberman via phone at 312-212-4952 or via email at
MSilbermaniibeneshclaw.com with any questions.

Very truly yours,

BENESCH, FRIEDLANDER,
COPLAN & ARONOFF LLP

y

Juan Morado Jr.

Enclosures

www.beneschlaw.com
12362062 vi



RECEIVED
MAY 29 2013

1 Park Drive * Shiloh, lllinois 62269 L ReVEN BN

SHILOMH (618)632-1022 Phone (618) 632-8942 Fax

James A. Vernier, II
Mayor

May 1, 2019

Courtney Avery

Administrator

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor
Springfield, Illinois 62761

RE: CON Application from The Rehabilitation Institute of Southern Illinois, LLC

Dear Ms. Avery:

As Mayor of the Village of Shiloh, I would like to register my support for the Certificate of Need
application filed with your agency requesting to build The Rehabilitation Institute of Southern
Illinois, LLC in the Village of Shiloh.

This facility will provide residents throughout the area with more convenient access to a much
needed service without having to travel across the Mississippi River for this specialized care.

As healthcare evolves so does the need for additional specialized providers in our villages, cities
and neighborhoods. The addition of The Rehabilitation Institute of Southern Illinois, LLC does
just that and will further complement the professionals who have already chosen to locate here.

1 urge the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board to support this project. Thank
you in advance for your favorable consideration,

Tomn 8 Yinin

es A, Vernier, 11,
Mayor, Village of Shiloh

Email Address: shiloh@shilohil.org Website: www.shilohil.org




